From: Katie Sheehan Hill

To: Katie Sheehan Hill

 Cc:
 Leigh Askew Elkins; Tyler Cross; LaCoste, John - FS, GA

 Subject:
 Wednesday"s Foothills Collaborative Meeting CANCELLED

Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 3:48:57 PM

Attachments: <u>image003.pnq</u>

Importance: High

Afternoon all,

I am writing to let you all know that we are **cancelling the Foothills Collaborative Group meeting scheduled for this Wednesday, April 10th, in Gainesville.** We have had numerous people tell us they cannot attend, and only two people who said they would be at the meeting. We will look to reschedule this meeting as we know the Forest Service would like to have the Collaborative's final input and vote on the Holly Creek Aquatic Connectivity Project.

We will be in touch soon.

Thank you, Katie Hill

Katie Hill, J.D.

Carl Vinson Institute of Government
University of Georgia
(706) 542-6242
201 N. Milledge Avenue | Athens, GA 30602
katiehill@uga.edu
www.cviog.uga.edu

